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Yukon	Employees’	Union	and	Government	of	Yukon	reach	tentative	agreement

WHITEHORSE—The	Yukon	Employees’	Union	and	the	Government	of	Yukon	reached	a	tentative	agreement	in	collective
bargaining	on	May	25.

The	agreement	will	be	submitted	for	ratification	by	the	respective	parties.	No	details	will	be	released	until	the	agreement	is
ratified.

The	current	collective	agreement	expired	on	December	31,	2015.
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Contact:

Jim	Connell
Public	Service	Commissioner
867-667-5252
jim.connell@gov.yk.ca

Steve	Geick
President,	Yukon	Employees’	Union
867-667-2331
sgeick@yeu.ca

	

News	Release	#16-208

Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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